
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ERO/CED Joint Workforce on AMR 
  

A podcast on AMR was released at the start of the World Antimicrobial 
Awareness Week (November 18th 2020). The link was sent to ERO, CED, FDI 
and made available for member associations. 
The ERO/CED Joint Workforce met online on February 22. 2021. The request of 
the ERO board to create a basic publication was welcomed. It was decided that 
such a publication should be as short as possible, preferably in de form of a leaflet. 
A draft has already been written and will be presented to the members of the Joint 
Workforce for discussion on the online meeting scheduled for April 6. 
 
  

Dr. Henk Donker 

Chair of the Working group Ageing Population and of the ERO/CED Joint 
Workforce on AMR 

 


